City of Woodland

Community Development Engineering 300 First Street, Woodland, CA 95695 (530) 661-5820 www.cityofwoodland.org

November 14, 2012

Subject: RFQ Process Results for Safe Routes to School
Improvement Project CIP #13-06

Dear Consultants,

The City of Woodland Community Development Department has concluded our review and
ranking of the consultant submittals in response to our Request for Qualifications dated October
24, 2012. We received responses from the following alphabetical list of firms:

Associated Engineering Consultants
Hatch Mott MacDonald

KASL Consulting Engineers

KD Anderson & Associates
Laugenour and Meikle

MRO Engineers

Wood Rodgers

W-Trans

Y&C Transportation Consultants
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We were impressed by the overall quality of experience and qualifications shown in the
submittals and appreciate the effort that went into their preparation.

After reviewing the submittals, firms were ranked and a short list was prepared. Shown
alphabetically, the top three firms are:

1. KD Anderson & Associates

2. Laugenour and Meikle

3. W-Trans

The short listed firms will be contacted separately to arrange details regarding proposal
preparation and interviews.

Thank you for the time and effort your firm devoted to participate in this process.
Respectfully,

Katie Wurzel
Transportation Engineer



